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Rebecca Coyle is the Executive Director for the American Immunization Registry Association (AIRA), 

where she oversees the development and promotion of tools and best practices to support the 

implementation of immunization information systems as an essential tool in preventing and controlling 

vaccine-preventable diseases. Ms. Coyle has a master’s degree in education with an emphasis in public 

health.  

Rebecca began her work in the immunization community in 2002 as the School & Childcare Coordinator 

for the Idaho Immunization Program. She worked in the Minnesota Department of Health as a CDC 

Public Health Advisor before returning to Idaho as the Immunization Program Manager. Ms. Coyle 

joined AIRA in 2010 as the Executive Director. 

 

 


